
Camden County Sewer District 
 

Camelot Estates Sewer District of Camden County 
 
The Camden County Sewer District Board would like to take this opportunity to introduce 
you to the Camelot Estates Sewer District. We are proud of the efforts of this district to 
process our wastewater, thereby keeping contaminants out of our soil, water and the 
beautiful Lake of the Ozarks. We hope to give you an understanding of our system and 
the rights and responsibilities of all parties. 
 
The County Commission of the County of Camden, State of Missouri formed the 
Camelot Estates Sewer District in accordance with Section 249.470 RSMo as a sub-
district of the county-wide district.  Camden County Ordinance No. 12-17-10-01, Article 
V, Section 3 states that it is the obligation of the District to provide sewer service for 
health, sanitation and welfare and to maintain the capacity to treat wastewater flow for 
each customer. As such, the district is responsible to maintain all collection lines, lift 
stations, grinder, pumps and the sewage treatment plant. Each customer is responsible 
for connection lines within the home up to the cleanout access outside the home. 

The customer is responsible to pay the charges for service. The rate in the Camelot 
Estates Sewer District is currently $73.00 per individual residence per month. Your 
system may be equipped with an audible alarm and a red light to alert you to a system 
malfunction. Please immediately report any system malfunction. 

The District maintains a contract with an operator who inspects, pumps and services the 
collection system as needed.  The District also maintains a contract for accounting/billing 
services.   
 
The Waste Water office hours are: Monday – Friday 8am – 4pm.  The Waste Water's 
Office is located at: 186 Ha Ha Tonka Cut Thru, Camdenton.  
 
The Sewer Board meets on the third Wednesday of every month at 9:00 AM at the 
Waste Water Office. You are welcome to attend any time. 
 
If you wish to contact the Sewer Board by mail, the mailing address for the board is: 

Camden County Sewer District Board 
1 Court Circle 

Camdenton, MO 65020 
  
Should you have any questions/concerns related to your sewer/waste, please contact: 
 
Accurate Accounting - (573) 346-3881 - For all questions and concerns about billing 
and payment. 
K&M Clean Water - 573-280-5051 - For all questions and concerns related to the 
operation and maintenance of your system and to report an alarm. 
Camden County Waste Water Department - (573) 317-3810 - For all questions and 
concerns about sewage issues in Camden County and questions for the Sewer District 
Board. 
 
(These phone numbers are also posted on the Camelot Estates Association webpage.) 

 


